## The Bend Bulletin - Opinion submission policies

## **Letters policy**

We welcome your letters. Letters should be limited to one issue, contain no more than 250 words and include the writer's signature, phone number and address for verification. We edit letters for brevity, grammar, taste and legal reasons. We reject poetry, personal attacks, form letters, letters submitted elsewhere and those appropriate for other sections of The Bulletin. Writers are limited to one letter or guest column every 30 days.

## **Guest columns policy**

Your submissions should be between 550 and 650 words and must be signed and include the writer's phone number and address for verification. We edit submissions for brevity, grammar, taste and legal reasons. We reject those submitted elsewhere. Locally submitted columns alternate with national columnists and commentaries. Writers are limited to one letter or guest column every 30 days.

## How to submit

Click here for The Bulletin's letter submission form.

You may also mail, fax or email your letter to The Bulletin, addressing your submission to either My Nickel's Worth or Guest Column. Of these options, email submissions are preferred.

Email: letters@bendbulletin.com

Write: My Nickel's Worth/Guest Column, P.O. Box 6020, Bend, OR 97708

Fax: <u>541-385-5804</u>

Updated 3/12/18